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Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access
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Organisation
Name Mark Wray-Mitchell

Address Heron Cottage,Main Street,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HW

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to the proposed development because it has no validity.  It is not supported from 
either a planning, legal or heritage perspective and in fact would destroy prime agricultural 
land which is sorely needed. 
From a factual and policy perspective: 
 It is not part of the current development plan, nor is it part of the proposed new plan 
 It would join Hanwell to Banbury which is totally contrary to current policies 
 The site has already been assessed as not suitable and would extinguish a gap which is 
protected under current policy 
From a societal and policy perspective: 
 Results in the destruction of valuable high quality agricultural land 
 It harms both the landscape and bio diversity. 
 There is a loss of a local amenity and green space widely used by a cross section of the 
community. 
 Most importantly, it massively impacts in a negative way on what should be a 
protected conservation area.  When does "conservation" not mean Conservation? 
 There are further detrimental impacts on valuable heritage assets.  Those assets have 
been around for centuries and are not something that should be dismissed in the blink of an 
eye.   
You have to ask yourselves why Vistry would put forward a proposal that so obviously does 
not fit.  Also' their motivations, behaviours and culture that would think this is the right thing 
to do.  Banbury should have no part of such toxic cultures. 
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